## **Meeting Minutes**

## General meeting June 12, 2010

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am

The following officers were present

Tony Gallo –President

Bill Lander - Treasurer

Don Rogers –Secretary

The following members were present

Gene Kenner, Wade Akle, Bob Van't Riet, Paul Genshaw and Ron Burn, Dave Halley, Mike Rittenhouse, Herman Obrikat, Steve Wagner, Daryl Riekki, and Susan Patrick

Tony thanked all for the help with the fun fly. He also pointed that most of the work list was done, IE the Shed was cleaned out and gutters were put on the trailer. Work still needs to be done on the barriers. The wind screen from the Fun Fly needs to be taken down.

It was pointed out that Tony is the only active instructor now. We need new instructors. Bob Van't Riet said he would help, but not be a regular instructor any longer. Dave Halley suggested that a formal inspection of the students plane should be part of the overall instruction process.

Tony said Rick Johnson wanted to set up a Glider day and have the Pismo Soaring Society demonstrate glider competition. We have people who are members of both clubs.

We are looking at having a fall Fun Fly. We need to schedule around the Aero 101 day which is usually in late Oct. More to follow.

Bill Lander gave the treasures report

The meeting was adjourned at 9:50

Submitted by Don Rogers, Secretary